
 

 

From Modern Languages Coordinator: Alexandra C v Widdern 

7 November 2014 
 
Dear Parent 
 

re: French, German and Spanish plays in school 
 
A touring theatre company will be putting on foreign language performances in School in 
November, December and March respectively. The Spanish Play will take place on 
Wednesday 26 November, the French play will take place on Friday 5 December and the 
German play will take place on Thursday 12 March. The themes and vocabulary in the play 
are geared to towards Key Stages 3 and 4 and the plays will be performed by native French, 
German and Spanish actors. The plays will also form the basis of class discussion in 
lessons. 
 
The performance will be for all boys studying French, German and Spanish in years 3 to 5. 
Dual French and German linguists will be able to choose which play they wish to attend via 
their teacher. Girls from St. Helen’s will also be in attendance and the cost will be £1.80 per 
pupil. Previous plays have been enjoyable and educational experiences for pupils and all 
boys are expected to attend. 
 
If you are happy for your son to attend, you do not need to take any action. The cost of 
£1.80 will be added to your school bill. If you would prefer your son not to attend or he will 
be absent on the day, please email me at alexandra.widdern@abingdon.org.uk.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Alexandra C v Widdern 
Modern Languages Coordinator & Head of German 

 


